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Re: Puget Sound Energy rK.-,..^.'1 vt

Sub Station Expansion "ann»,j (,

131 E. Front Street

Lynden,WA 98264

We reside at 124 E. Grover Street, #4D and 126 E. Grover Street, #6B. We are located just North of the

said property separated by a city owned alley.

Our concerns regarding this project are the amount of Construction traffic utilizing the dticy. <'h<;
amount of dust and potholes created by construction trucks and equipment has been/so far, w

unacceptable hazard. Secondly, vendors who have worked on the project so far, have left trash in the
ally and on private property. The third thing, we would like to see the finished project have a paved
alley, to at least the level of the 2 electrical bunkers recently installed. Also, we would request, in

addition to the 9ft non-conductive fencing that vegetation would also be installed.

Finally, we need to be informed on all closures of the alley and access. At least 30 or more vehicles use
this alley every day. One residence has the alley as its only access. Emergency access must also be

addressed.

We appreciate you time with this matter. Thank you!

Patricia E. Jewctt

Steven S. Kelly


